GFBC More for April. Sorry

The newly designed club shirts are available for full members to collect from the first table in the club dining room.

Waverley are increasing the hourly rate in their car parks on the 12th May, mostly by only 10p on one and two hours, don't feint, three hours is down by 10p with four hours remaining the same. Now the problem; they have also removed some of the multi hour options, removal of the five hour option will affect us all.  because the next available is six hours at £8.90. The new charges are on display on the information boards behind the pay machines.
If you are a regular user, you may find their off-peak permit useful. I have one for the 6 month season and I know Graham has.
The other options are the railway station at, I understand, £4 for the day or The Wharf contract car park for free located at the Woolsack Way traffic lights but it's a bit further to walk. Ask me about the permit you need to display for that, it is a patrolled car park.

The opening drive was very successful being well attended.
The first home match against Westfield went ahead in wet conditions but a good game was had by all, with both rinks drawing.

Don't forget the green is open so this bank holiday weekend have a roll up. 

Oh and paint some of the shed while you're there.

Barry

